
INTERSECTION IMPROVEMENT CONCEPTS
ADEN ROAD AT FLEETWOOD DRIVE

BRENTSVILLE MAGISTERIAL DISTRICTPW
CD
OT

ADEN ROAD AND FLEETWOOD DRIVE TOWN HALL MEETING
The Brentsville Magisterial District Office and Prince William County
Department of Transportation are hosting a Town Hall meeting for the
Aden Road and Fleetwood Drive Intersection Improvement Project.
PWCDOT has developed an intersection operational and safety
analysis and would like to solicit community feedback on the
proposed improvements.

The meeting will be held at the Nokesville Fire Station 5 located at
12826 Marsteller Drive, Nokesville, VA 20181 on Wednesday
November 1st, 2023. Doors open at 6:30 pm with the presentation
and meeting starting at 7:00 pm. For additional information, please
reach out to the following contacts:

Gretchen Johnson GJohnson3@pwcgov.org
(703) 792-6879

Salah Salem SSalem@pwcgov.org
(703) 792-6817

Project documents will be available for viewing and there will be
opportunity for constituent feedback and questions. Comments can
also be provided by phone at (703) 792-6845 and email at
transportation@pwcgov.org. The comment period will be open until
Wednesday November 15th, 2023.

Project information can be found on the PWCDOT website link below:
https://www.pwcva.gov/department/transportation/current-road-projects
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